
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

           Lausanne, 19 November 2012 
 

 
 
     
 FAI Members 
 IPC Delegates 
         
            
 
 

FAI Parachuting Commission (IPC) Annual Plenary Meeting 2013 
 

 
 
Dear Members, 
Dear IPC Delegates, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the next meeting of the FAI Parachuting 
Commission (IPC), to be held at: 
 
 

Hotel BOSNA 
ul. Kralja Petra I Karađorđevića br. 97 

78000 Banja Luka, Bosnia and Herzegovina 
From Tuesday 22nd to Sunday 27th January 2013 

 

 
 
Meetings Schedule and Bulletin N° 1, which includes full information on the 
venue, costs of the meeting and a registration form, are available online at: 
http://www.fai.org/ipc-about-us/ipc-meetings 
 
Please register for the meeting in accordance with the information and 
instructions given in this document. 
 
The agenda for the meeting will be forwarded to you and published in due 
course. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
 
Jean-Marc BADAN 
Secretary General 


